
 

 

Dear Resident,                                                                                July 3, 2025 

Re: CR2 Asphalt Sidewalk Replacement 
 
This notice is to let you know that the existing asphalt sidewalk from approximately 
St. Lawrence Street, heading east to the end is scheduled to be replaced this July.  
 
Schedule 
 
During the first part of the month, Lloyd McMillan Equipment Ltd will be removing the 
existing asphalt sidewalk in preparation for the new asphalt sidewalk. Tentatively, the 
week of July 22 Black Tar Construction will be onsite to install the new asphalt 
sidewalk.  
 
FAQ’s 
 
Can my driveway get done at the same time? This is not part of the project scope 
however you can reach out directly to Black Tar Construction office between 7:00 
a.m. and 6:00 p.m. (Monday to Friday) by calling 888-424-5455 or emailing 
bookings@blacktar.ca. 
 
How long do we need to wait before driving over the new sidewalk? If practical, allow 
24hours before driving over the new asphalt sidewalk.  
 
Driveway Tie-ins? Will be completed to make a smooth transition to and from 
sidewalk to driveway. 
 
Lawn Damage? We do anticipate that some lawn restoration along the sidewalk path 
will be required and should be completed in August. 
 
Please use caution during this project and avoid parking on the sidewalk pathway. 
We understand this will create some disruption to your normal routine and we 
appreciate your patience while we have this project completed. Should you have 
additional questions, you can reach me by calling 613-658-3001 x 5 or emailing 
dsgrant@twpec.ca  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
David S Grant, Director of Operations  
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Area of Work 
 

 


